
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
 
DATE: April 5, 2016 
 
“Team Greene” – Greene County Seeks Volunteers for Information Booths 
  
Springfield, MO – The Greene County Commission has announced a new volunteer program 
known as “Team Greene.”  The purpose of “Team Greene” is to develop a group of volunteers 
who will work in the information booths located in the Historic Courthouse and the Judicial 
Courts Building.   
  
The Greene County Commission is currently seeking volunteers for “Team Greene”.  A minimum 
of four volunteer hours per week (all on the same day) is requested, however additional 
volunteer hours may be contributed up to 40 hours per week.  Volunteers must be 18 years of 
age or older to participate. Training sessions will be provided at a date to be determined.  
 
“The staffing of these information booths will better serve our citizens by enhancing their 
experience when doing business with the county.” said Greene County Presiding Commissioner 
Bob Cirtin. “We recognize that the information booths are a helpful resource when visiting our 
government campus, and we are excited about opening them once again.” 
 
If you are interested in volunteering, or would like more information, please contact Bob Cirtin, 
Greene County Presiding Commissioner, at 417-868-4112 or via email at 
bcirtin@greenecountymo.gov. 
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